
Good afternoon Homeschool families. 

Homeschoolers are invited to participate in the Florida State Assessment program, 

if they wish.  This year Spring Testing will only occur in the month of May.  

Homeschoolers can take FAST Math for grades 3-8, FAST English Language Arts for 

grades 3-10, 7th grade Civics, 5th and 8th grade science, and Biology, US History, 

Algebra or Geometry based on course enrollment.  Participating in math and 

English can be used as your homeschool evaluation if a score of 3 or higher is 

earned.  Registration for spring assessments will run from now through April 10th 

through an online form on our district Home Education website.  Go to WWW. 

Indianriverschools.org, directory, home education and you will find the link in an 

announcement at the top of the page.  You will receive an email with your date, 

time, and location to attend testing after registration closes on April 10th.   

As we approach the end of the traditional school year, please ensure that your 

yearly evaluations are turned in on time to the home education department.  If 

your child is 18 and completing school or you move out of county, please submit a 

final evaluation and a homeschool termination so we know to withdraw them.  If 

you need to know your evaluation due date, you can find it in the homeschool tab 

of your Focus parent portal, or email homeschool@indianriverschools.org and we 

can provide the date for you.   
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